
Senior associates Rebecca Macé-Balebs and Bernard Elslander, associates Céline Delinte and
Natalia Szumlakowska, are attending the webinar on Sustainable Finance Disclosure Regulation
organised by the ALFI on 2 february 2021.

ALFI's experts will provide an overview of the different disclosure requirements and how to
implement them from a practical perspective

If you would like to arrange a meeting with them post conference, please get in touch.
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